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ALDGATE IN WINTER 

Yr 4 participated in 'Aldgate in Winter', and 

created a snail lantern which can be viewed 

from Commercial Street at Toynbee Hall. A pic-

ture is below. Isn’t it great? 

You can join the project online for a pro-

gramme of performances, events and work-

shops. Families can also take part in creative 

activities at home with activity packs. More 

information can be found at this web-

site: cityoflondon.gov.uk/events/aldgate-in-

winter. We hope you enjoy it! 

It has been a thrilling week of parties, a special lunch, great 

performances and a visit from Father Christmas! As we reach 

the end of 2020 we’d like to, once again, thank everyone for 

the way that our community has worked together to face the 

many challenges that came our way. The hard work, resili-

ence and support shown has been very impressive and we 

would like to thank everyone for playing their part. We look 

forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 5th January, and wish 

you a happy and healthy holiday.       - Jennie and Emma 

VALUES AWARDS 

This week EVERYONE is an award winner! The way  that chil-

dren, staff and parents have demonstrated Excellence, Team-

work, Responsibility and Equality  in 2020 has been incredible! 

ATTENDANCE—WEEKLY WINNERS 

Phase 2  -    Purple class 96.6%        Phase 3  -    Sapphire 98% 

 

THANK YOU TO SAINSBURY’S 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Sainsbury's on Mansell 

Street for their very  kind donation to the school of £250. We very 

much appreciate their generosity and we wish them a Merry Christ-

mas and a Happy New Year! 

    HOUSE POINTS 

Congratulations to Everest! You can wear your house colour 

(yellow) to school on Friday 8th January. 

 

 

 

FINISH TIMES—THURSDAY 17 DECEMBER 

As usual, we finish early on the last day of 

term. Here are today’s staggered timings: 

1:00 Nursery  (pm)       1:15 Reception 

1:30 Y6 and Y4               1:45 Y2 and Y3 

2:00  Y1 and Y5 

Children return to school on Tuesday 5th 

January, as Monday is now a staff INSET. 

Everest 

4607 

 

Kilimanjaro 

4603 

Snowdon 

4601 

 

Ben Nevis 

4605 

 

CHRISTMAS CARD WINNERS 

Congratulations to  Anayah, Ayman, Hamza, 
Liyana, Naseeha and Yamina in Reception. 
Their robins are on the Harry Gosling Christ-
mas card this year. What talented artists! 
The final design is above. 


